
Reclaiming Earth's Most Valuable Resource

Adopted User Fee Increases effective July 1, 2025

Overview

To meet the demands of our growing community and comply with state and federal 

regulations, the following wholesale rate increases were adopted at the North Davis Sewer 

District’s regular Board Meeting held April 10, 2025.

Reasons for the adopted rate increase:

The District has seen a 34% increase in operational costs since the last increase in 2017. 
The District continues to assess the condition of our infrastructure and estimates repairs 
and replacement of approximately $130 Million in Collection System and $80 Million in 

Treatment Plant over the next ten years.
Regulatory requirements for compliance with mandatory Division of Water Quality 

Phosphorous regulations.

Wholesale Rate Increases

Residential/Non-Residential Rates:

Effective July 1, 2025: $24.00/month
Effective July 1, 2027: $26.50/month

Non-residential or commercial connections excess consumption charges 
for water usage over 5,500 gallons:

Effective July 1, 2025: $2.40 per 1,000 gallons
Effective July 1, 2027: $2.65 per 1,000 gallons

The District values you as a customer and is dedicated to providing high quality and economical 
service for our growing community.

For more information, please visit our website at www.NorthDavisSewer.gov or contact us at (801) 
825-0712 with questions.


